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BETH is delighted to announce the upcoming BETH Conference 2025, nested 
against the breathtaking backdrop of Stavanger.  With the Norwegian member 
association FTRB and VID Specialised University in Stavanger, BETH will explore   
AI’s role in European theological libraries. Mark your calendar for September 

from 21st to 24th 2025.

Artificial Intelligence (AI) has brought us new and unexpected opportunities 
across various fields. How can we use AI to improve our libraries and services 
while bearing in mind the potential downsides? We invite you to share your 
experience with us in Stavanger.

The full conference schedule, including the sessions, is published via:  
https://beth.eu/events/annual-conferences/53rd-2025-stavanger/

Exploring AI's Role
in European Theological Libraries

Location: Stavanger, Norway
Dates: 21-24 September 2025 
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